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ULARP’s Annual Business Meeting will take place in July 30, with the assistance of a partner in 
Advancement, the President’s Office, and the Employee Success Center.  It is to be held at the 
University Club.  Too, the Employee Success Center will assist with the procedures to be followed 
as ULARP nominates its first designee for the Presidential Award for Outstanding Retiree in 2025.    

Retiree exclusion from EAP (Employee Assistance Program) benefits is being addressed.  We are 
told that HR is willing to consider reinstating the benefit as part of the new vendor contract.   

ULARP is now accepting applications for membership from part-time faculty, and voted to accept 
applications from gratis faculty as well.   

ULARP’s seminar on Trusts, held in conjunction with the University Club, was quite successful. 
UPARP’s Cardiovascular Seminar is scheduled for April 8 at 11 am at the University Club.  We will 
schedule a seminar on Hosparus/Hospice Care in the spring.  An End of Life seminar is being 
planned as well.  All of these are beneficial to the entire University community.  

Stay tuned for a baseball outing this summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


